
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 
Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

 
 

 
 

“SERMON NOTES” 
July 5, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pray for traveling mercies and safety for those who are traveling during 

this 4th of July weekend.  
 

“GOD BLESS THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA” 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496   
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Phillip Kirk 256-283-4862 
Ronnie Morrow 256-282-5114 

July 5, 2020 

  

“Patriotic Video”   

 

 

Special         “America The Beautiful” Joe Wingard 

 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

“God Of Our Fathers” 

“My Country Tis of Thee” 

“Jesus” 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

 

 

“Jesus Paid It All” 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

 

 

  
  
  
  
        
  
  

 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, July 5th 

 First Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for those Adult 

 Classes who are meeting in house. 

 

 Second Service 10:30 a.m. 

 

Monday, July 6th 

‘CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED” 

“In Observance of July 4th Weekend” 

 

Wednesday, July 8th 

 Message  6:00 p.m. on Facebook 

 

 

Sunday, July 12th 

        Worship Services @ 8:00 a.m. 

 And 10:30 a.m. 

July 5th-July 12th 

July 6th 
Liz Harper 
July 7th 

Gordon Kirby 
Albert Coble 
Randa Carroll 

July 9th 
Micah Bennefield 

Reese Franklin 
July 11th 
Rick Kelly 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

 
If you are interested in  
becoming a part of the 
First Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, 
please give your name, 

phone # & Email address 
to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it 
to him at: 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

“Custodian Position Available” 
 

PFBC has an opening for a full time  
Custodian beginning in the immediate 

future. 
Job applications are available in the 

church office or emailed upon request. 
Contact Kathy Robinson at  

256-447-9496. 

Pray for our Church Leadership 
team as they work tirelessly to get us 
safely back on schedule with our 
church services and  our Sunday 
School. Their goal is to have ALL 
Sunday School Classes back by July 
19th. You will be kept informed  
when your class is to meet. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 

 

mail prayer ministry, 

phone # & Email address 

or send it 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

Piedmont Benevolence Center 
is still giving out fruits and 
produce on Mondays and 
Wednesdays, 11:00 am to 
11:45 a.m. Also if they have 
other items to give out they 
will post them on the  
Piedmont Benevolence  
Facebook page. 

“COMPASS MINISTRY” 
Pam Jones and Nicole Mouchka  
are planning for the next class 
of Women who would qualify 
for the Compass program. They 
are doing all they can to plan 
for safe gathering.  We are 
aware that there are many  
Ladies who would qualify for 
this service and training. If you 
are aware of anyone who may 
benefit from this 10 week class, 
please notify, Pam @ 256-405-
7440 or Nicole @ 256-283-1759. 
Continue to pray for this 
Ministry. 

COMPASS YARD SALE!! 
Don’t give up on the yard sale for 
the Compass Ministry!! As soon 
as we can safely schedule it we 
will. Hopefully you have a spot 
where you can save your items 
for this yard sale. The Compass 
Ministry is funded by donations 
and fund raisers such as this yard 
sale. Please continue to pray that 
this Ministry will move forward 
in helping young women in our 
community 

Church Membership Mailout!! 
 

You may have already received 
your letter regarding the names 
of those who are willing to serve 
on the Deacon Board. Five (5) 
men will be selected to replace 

the five (5) that will roll off. Also 
in that letter you were asked to  

pray for a selection of one  
(1) person for Moderator 

(1) person for Trustee 
(1) person for Personnel  

Ballots will be prepared with 
this information and will be  

voted on during the Morning 
Services, July 12th. 

“VBS, 2020”  
Our VBS is scheduled for: 

Monday, July 13th 
Wednesday, July 15th 

Friday, July 17th 
Liz Gunnels Harper is Director of 
VBS and still has many needs for 

helpers and teachers in  
certain classes. Please volunteer 
to help in this Ministry. Contact 

Liz @256-689-2115. Our children 
are looking forward to VBS 

team as they work tirelessly to get us 

Sunday School Classes back by July 

Piedmont First Baptist Church 
          And Pastor Ingram 
Thank you for Praying with and 
for Mother, (Shirley Smith). We 
truly appreciate you coming to 
her bedside.   Thank you!! 
       Dr. David Smith & Family 
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